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Current Attendance 

Reception—94% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for January is Peace. 

 

ECO Tree Planting 

On Thursday members of the school ECO 
team joined the City of Trees project with tree  
planting. The aim of the scheme is to expand 
and develop urban woodland, increase    
wildlife and develop biodiversity in the area.  

Rainforest adventures. 

This week the children in Year 5 have been 
planning a journey from Golborne to a      
major rainforest. The children have had to 
think about which time of the year to visit, 
the best method of transport, expected 
weather and what supplies they will need. 

February 1st marks the beginning of the       
Chinese New Year. 2022 is the year of the tiger. 
To mark the festival there will be many         
celebrations in Chinese communities around the 
world. The    celebrations culminate in a lantern 
festival where the sky is lit up with paper     
lanterns. 

Year 2 Orienteering. 

The children in Year 2 had a brilliant time on 
Wednesday developing their orienteering skills 
around the school grounds. 


